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Katten Nominated for Two Managing IP North America 
Awards
March 20, 2013

Katten was named to the shortlist for Managing Intellectual Property magazine's 2013 North America 
Awards in the “Copyright” and "Trademark Contentious" categories for the Midwest. Floyd Mandell, 
National Co-Chair of the firm's Intellectual Property Practice, was named to the shortlist for 
“Outstanding IP Litigator” in Illinois. These shortlists are based on information obtained over the past 
five months by a team of researchers in New York. 
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